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 Title  :  Statement  regarding  status  of  implementation  of  recommendations  contained  in  the  11201  Report  of  Standing  Committee  on
 Urban  Development  on  Demands  for  Grants  2005-06  pertaining  to  the  Ministry  of  Urban  Development.

 THE  MINISTER  OF  STATE  IN  THE  MINISTRY  OF  URBAN  DEVELOPMENT  (SHRI  AJAY  MAKEN):  Sir,  on  behalf  of  Shri  S.  Jaipal

 Reddy,  |  beg  to  lay  the  following  statement  regardingThe  status  of  implementation  of  recommendations  contained  in  the  42th  Report  of

 the  Standing  Committee  on  Urban  Development  on  Demands  for  Grants  2005-06  pertaining  to  the  Ministry  of  Urban

 Development[KD3],  presented  to  the  House  on  4st  December,  2005.

 *  Laid  on  the  table  and  also  placed  in  Library,  See  No.  LT  4463/2006

 The  Hon'ble  Committee  in  its  12th  Report  which  is  based  on  ATR  in  respect  of  recommendations  contained  in  7th  Report  has

 divided  the  recommendations  in  the  following  categories:

 (i)  Recommendations  which  have  been  accepted  by  the  :  27

 Government

 (ii)  Recommendations  which  the  Committee  do  not  desire  :  4

 to  pursue  in  view  of  Government  replies



 (iii)  Recommendations  in  respect  of  which  replies  of  the  :  9

 Government  have  not  been  accepted  by  the

 Committee

 (iv)  Recommendations  in  respect  of  which  final  replies  of  :  5

 the  Government  are  still  awaited

 Total  :  45

 Mr.  Speaker,  Sir,  ।  would  like  to  inform  the  Hon'ble  members  that  in  respect  of  27  recommendations  which  have  been  accepted

 by  the  Government,  further  follow  up  action  in  respect  of  11  recommendations  has  been  indicated  in  the  enclosed  Annexure.  In  respect
 of  4  recommendations  which  the  Committee  does  not  wish  to  pursue  in  view  of  the  replies  furnished  by  the  Governemnt,  no  further

 action  is  required  to  be  taken  by  the  Ministry  of  Urban  Development.

 The  Hon'ble  Committee  has  not  accepted  the  replies  of  the  Ministry  of  Urban  Development  in  respect  of  9  recommendations

 and  final  replies  are  yet  to  be  furnished  in  respect  of  5  recommendations.  Latest  status  has  also  been  indicated  in  the  enclosed

 Annexure  in  respect  of  these  14  (9+5)  recommendations.

 Sir,  replies  to  these  25  recommendations  have  also  been  furnished  separately  to  the  Standing  Committee  on  Urban

 Development  on  6th  March  2006.

 An  Annexure  to  this  statement  is  presented  on  the  Table  of  the  House.


